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MacMillan Cake Sale 2 Oct 

Parents Evening  24 Oct 

Yr 6 Beaumanor Trip 25 Oct 

Parents Evening  26 Oct 

Last Day Of Term 27 Oct 

School Closed To Pupils 

(staff training day) 
6 Nov 

Back to School 7 Nov 

Whole School Photographs 8 Nov 

New Parents Open Evening 

5pm -6.30pm 
15 Nov 

Children In Need  

Non Uniform Day 
17 Nov 

Heights & Weights  

(Reception/Year 6) 
22 Nov 

Flu Immunisations 24 Nov 

 

Scopay 

Parents & Carers should now all be 
registered on our new payment & communi-

cation system— Scopay.  
Please can you ensure all payments for 

trips, clubs, guitar and dinner money etc 
are up to date.  

Emails have gone out to all Parents/Carers 
so please ensure you are registered as we 

can no longer accept cash. 
Any problems contact the office.  

 

Contact Information 

If you have changed your phone number, email or 

address please remember to update school.  

Contact details for emergency contacts should                             

also be updated as necessary. 

 Please email, phone or message the office 

 

Our Macmillan Cake Sale was a huge success! 

 Thank you to all our parents & carers for sending in cakes.  

We have been so overwhelmed by the huge amount of  

donations that we will be having another cake sale on Mon-

day.  

Please send your child in with 50p donation for cake Monday. 

(Please do not send anymore cake donations) 

Harvest Festival 

Harvest Week is coming up 
and we are collecting             

donations for Bedworth     
Community Grocery.  

 

We would be very grateful if any                     
donations could be sent into school                

from Monday. 

BUT... please ensure you have checked 

items are in date.  

Emails will go out shortly with more 

information about Parents Evening   

Parents should not be driving onto 
school site.  This is particulary prevalent 
at drop off and pick up times including 
those for LM Playcare and Afterschool 
Clubs. (More about parking on page 2) 



     

 

 
Please remember parking is prohibited on double yellow lines and 

the zig zag lines outside of schools —even if ‘only just dropping off’ 
 

Respect our neighbours and do not park on or block  their driveways 
 

Theses are our pupils, your children who are in danger of being 
knocked down or hit by a vehicle.  Do you want that phone call?? 
Please park sensibly and safely for the sake of all of our children. 

 
Our crossing patrol man is there to help everyone to cross the busy 

road, please do not block him, the road or the footpaths. If anyone asks 
you to move your car please do not verbally abuse them, think before 

you park.  If anyone is parking like above report to the local police and 
council. 

 

PARKING OUTSIDE SCHOOL 



More information to follow nearer the time   


